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Student Government Association
What Can You Do to Change Your School?

Participate in Elections, That’s What!

To Run... ...And to Vote
Elections are fast approaching, and there is still a SGA Elections will take place on February 26th and

chance for you to get your name on the ballot. All posi- 27th in Moseley Center and in Danieley Center. You must 
tions are available. Come by the SGA Office, Moseley bring your Phoenix Card in order to vote. Candidates for 
231, as soon as possible to pick up your Election packet. Executive offices will be profiled in the Pendulum and 
The packets are due on Monday, February 12,2001. And announcements will be made on ESTV and WSOE. If 
there will be a mandatory meeting of all candidates inter- you have any questions please call the SGA office at 
ested in running for office on Tuesday, February 13 at x7254.
5pm in Moseley 215. If you have any questions, please 
contact the elections chair, Joey Santorum, at x7254.

SENIORS!!!
Are you

Senior Class Gift j
The Senior Class Gift will be the construction of an 

Elon University entrance marker for the east end of cam­
pus. Throughout the next 4 months, the Senior Class 
will raise enough money to construct the entrance marker. 
The Senior Class is asking for all seniors to pledge $100 
over three years. The first payment of $20 being due at 
the end of this year. If you have any questions, contact 
Jeff Bennett at x7459 or bennettj@elon.edu.

108 Days ‘til

Ready?
Senior Class Speaker-

The 2001 commencement speaker for the year’s

Senior class will be Mike Jensen. Mr. Jensen is the NBC’s 
Emmy award winning Chief Financial Correspondent 
who has been named by TV Guide as the best econom­
ics/business correspondent in America. If you have any 
questions, please contact Aimee Pickett, Senior Class 
President. /

Graduation!
..just one more way SGA is working for you.
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